
“Pimkie’s response,” 4 April 2024 

We have taken note of your message regarding allegations concerning 

one factory, Wanlin Zongheng, based in Cambodia. We take these 

allegations very seriously and are committed to ensuring the respect for 

human and workers' rights throughout our supply chain. 

In Pimkie, we pay great attention to workers and human rights in our 

supply chain. As shared with you earlier this year, we closely monitor our 

supply chain and have a strong continuous improvement strategy on this 

matter, as we are currently implementing new traceability processes and 

tools. 

For years, Pimkie has implemented a strict and contraignant control 

process for our suppliers, with mandatory social audits and frequent 

quality control on sites, which are reinforced by the strong business 

relationship built along the years with our suppliers.  

Following your alert, we have launched an investigation on the 

mentioned factory in order to make sure that the production site is still 

aligned with our values, even in this challenging context for the 

textile industry. 

We are ready to exchange with your organization and provide any 

additional information needed if necessary. We are open to dialogue and 

collaboration to find sustainable solutions that respect human rights and 

ensure fair working conditions. 


